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Comments: To Whom it may Concern;

Please keep the Granite Basin as a Wilderness Area.  There are many hikers, hunters and nature lovers who live

in the northern part of the valley and many of us in the Crested Butte South area appreciate very much the ability

to access wilderness so near to our homes.  My husband and I hike the trails nearby quite often and see for

ourselves the rutted damage that motor bikes and ATVs can do to the places one should be able to walk.  Once

open to these kinds of motorized vehicles, the noise not to mention the pollution and damage they do will change

the character of this beautiful place forever.  


